
 

 
 

2025 - 2026 Predator Harvest Incentive Program 

Start 8/13/25 

As a way to reduce predation on moose in the Galena area, the Louden Tribal Council is sponsoring a 
Predator Harvest Incentive Program. 

For each legally harvested wolf taken, a payment of $400.00 will be made to the successful 
trapper/hunter. The wolf will remain the property of the hunter/trapper to do with whatever they choose. 

 

THE FOLLOWING RULES APPLY: 

1. This incentive is only available to Louden Tribal Members 
2. The hide must be marked or the kill witnessed by a resident of Galena. This will prevent the 

unlikely event of a wolf being submitted more than once for payment. 
3. The wolf will not need to be brought into the Tribal Council Office but requires visual 

confirmation by a Tribal Council Member. 
4. A copy of the sworn affidavit by the hunter/trapper will be sufficient proof of harvest. The wolf 

must be taken BEFORE May 1, 2026. 
5. The wolf must have been legally harvested under a valid State of Alaska Hunting or Trapping 

License.  
6. The hunter/trapper must complete the Louden Predator Harvest Incentive form, noting the 

specific location of where the wolf was taken and other supporting information. 
7. A cap of $8,000 has been set by the Council. Once that cap has been reached, the Council may 

choose to increase the cap or announce the closing of the program on KIYU. 
8. If anyone is found abusing this program, they will not be eligible for future wolf harvest 

incentives. 

 

Please observe all applicable laws when participating in this program. 

GOOD LUCK in the hunting/trapping season. 

 


